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Now Recruiting Cabin Crew! 

- Looking for people who can make the skies of Asia more exciting! - 
 

・  The estimated number of recruits is about 70 

・  Entry date is December 2022 or later 
 
Osaka ,July 26, 2022 - Today, July 26, Peach Aviation Limited (hereafter: Peach, Representative 
Director and CEO: Takeaki Mori) opened applications for the FY 2022 Cabin Crew Recruitment.   
 

The estimated number of recruits is about 70, and the entry date is December 2022 or later. This 
will be the first recruitment of cabin crew in approximately six months since the previous one in 
January 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This recruitment is being conducted in anticipation of a future recovery in demand for airline 
services.  
 

For more details, please see the Peach Recruiting website (https://recruit.flypeach.com/). 
 
Peach will continue to operate its low-fare, stable flights as a familiar and convenient public 
transportation service connecting various parts of Japan, while thoroughly implementing infection 
control measures and creating new travel styles together with customers. 
 

On March 1, 2022, Peach celebrated its 10th service anniversary as Japan’s first low-cost carrier. 
We look forward to receiving applications from enthusiastic individuals who will help us boost the 
skies over Japan and Asia together with Peach, which is aiming to become once again a "bridge 
to Asia" by gradually resuming international flights in preparation for the post-Corona period. 
 
 
 
 

About Peach （www.flypeach.com） 

Peach began operating out of Kansai Airport in March 2012. With seven hub airports in New-Chitose, Sendai, Narita, 
Chubu, Kansai, Fukuoka and Naha, Peach operates 33 domestic routes and 17 international routes with fleet of 35 
aircraft. On March 1, 2022, Peach celebrated the 10th anniversary of its operation. 
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